
From: Paul Coffey [mailto:p.coffey@ppteu.asn.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 25 October 2017 12:02 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/280 - Four yearly review of the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 

 
Dear Deputy President Gostencnik, 
  
We refer to your directions issued on the 11th of October in regards to the Plumbing and Fire 
Sprinklers Award 2010.  
The CEPU Plumbing Division has no further comment to add to the documents. 
Regards 
Paul Coffey 
INDUSTRIAL OFFICER 
PLUMBING TRADES EMPLOYEES UNION 
52 Victoria Street 
CARLTON SOUTH      3053 
  
03 9662 3388 / 0448 908 923 
www.pteu.asn.au  
 

mailto:p.coffey@ppteu.asn.au
http://www.pteu.asn.au/

